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EYEON GROUP AB (publ): Full Focus on Ongoing Acquisition 
Process 
As communicated in the Year-End Report 2024, published on February 17, 2025, the goal is to 
complete a potential acquisition of a Swedish SaaS company in the IT security sector in early 
March. The company’s focus is therefore fully directed towards the ongoing acquisition process, 
and for this reason, the board has decided to postpone the February monthly report, which is 
normally communicated to the market at the beginning of the following month. 

On January 25, 2025, it was announced that EyeonGroup had signed a Letter of Intent with a Swedish 
SaaS company in IT security, with the intention of carrying out an acquisition. Since then, the company 
has been intensely focused on the ongoing due diligence process. Work is progressing with the aim of 
completing the process in early March. The target company has a strong brand and has received 
awards in the Cyber Security segment. In recent years, it has demonstrated strong growth, with an 
increase of 340% from 2022 to 2024. Together with the company’s approximately 225,000 end users, 
Eyeon Group’s total customer base will exceed half a million, further strengthening its position in the 
insurance industry. 

Due to the ongoing acquisition focus, the board convened an extraordinary general meeting on January 
30, 2025, to increase the capital limits in the company’s articles of association and grant the board the 
authority to decide on a new share issue. This is to create the best conditions for the board to act 
quickly and efficiently in potential acquisition transactions. The extraordinary general meeting will be 
held on Tuesday, March 4, in Stockholm. For full information about the extraordinary general meeting, 
please refer to the notice available on Eyeon Group’s website: https://www.eyeonid.com/sv/investor/. 

For further information, contact 
Fredrik Björklund, CEO, Eyeon Group AB (publ.) 
Phone: +4670-892 35 92 
E-mail: fredrik.bjorklund@eyeonid.com 
 
About EyeonGroup 
Eyeon Group AB (publ) was founded in 2015 and is a SaaS provider that, through proprietary technology for 
collecting, analyzing and packaging data, develops and sells smart solutions that make life on the internet 
easier and safer for people, companies and organizations. The company provides business solutions within IT 
security, privacy protection services and AI-based data solutions. These are primarily aimed at the B2B market 
in Europe for industries such as e.g. banking, insurance, telecom and hosting. 
 
 
 
 


